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From: Hedy Kirkbride
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Proposed Federal Electoral Divisions
Date: Saturday, 14 April 2018 10:29:48 AM

We write in support of the proposed electoral division of the current seat of McMillan, and the change of name
to Monash.   This change of name is well and truly overdue.  As you would be aware, the name McMillan is
associated with the brutal treatment and massacre of the Aboriginal people in earlier times, and understandably
has caused distress to the local Koorie Community as well as many others. 

Notwithstanding the above,  if the Koorie Community has a suggestion for a name that reflects their culture, we
would be supportive of that.

Peter and Hedy Kirkbride.




